DC Workers’ Rights Board Hearin

“Protecting Public Services,
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Thursday, November 20th ;S
6:30pm-9:00pm ===

John A. Wilson Building|
1350 Pennsylvamia Ave NW, Room 412

A panel of academic, faith and community leaders will investigate recent attacks on DC
government and public school workers and the impact of these practices on the residents
who depend on public services. For more information visit our website, www.dc¢jwj.org or
contact us at 202.974.8281, rcastel@dclabor.org.

The Workers’ Rights Board is a project of DC Jobs with Justice
and the Metropolitan Washington AFL-CIO.




